
 
Friday Letter 

 

 1. Angie’s Offer Letter. 

                 I sat down yesterday and drafted Angie’s letter. Through Kelly’s suggestion, her offer is based 

on 30 hours a month @ $36.00 an hour totaling 1,080.00 which he rounded up to $1100.00. That comes 

to $13,200.00 a year before taxes. I would like to present this to Angie next week, Monday or Tuesday, 

so as to deal with this in a timely manner. It would be nice to get this wrapped up before then. 

 

            2. Springs Tree Replanting. 

Schafer Specialty Landscape & Design has sent us a scope of work and a total project cost that will be 

attached with this report. If there is no objection from the board, I will give them the ok. 

 

              3. Sandy Shores Well. 

Warren Perkins from Gray & Osborne has come to a cross road in designing our electrical system for the 

filtration plant. The power to the well now does not have true three phase power. To build this new 

facility accurately for safety and future up grades to the well we should have P.S.E bring in true three 

phase power to the site. I am including warren’s P.D.F file of + and - of up grading the power or not up 

grading the power. This will probably be a good discussion at the next board meeting as it will be a 

significant increase to the project price. 


